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The Carnival at Bray
The smash hit debut novel for this summer

Old Moore's Almanack
The Cambridge Preparation for the TOEFL Test, Fourth Edition, helps students master the language skills
they need to succeed on the TOEFL iBT and communicate effectively in an academic setting. The complete
package for self-study includes the student book with hundreds of skill-building exercises, the full
audio program on audio CDs for use with the exercises and practice tests in the book, and the CD-ROM
with seven practice tests.

The Girl with Glass Feet
Mika's heart is broken, until he sees Leah. A smart, beautiful, and brave girl, Leah has been deaf since
birth. When Mika meets her for the first time, he feels something electric. They cannot communicate
much, so Mika decides to take a sign language course. His family and friends are skeptical, and Mika
soon grows weary, too. The world of deaf people is so much different than his own. Can their two worlds
intersect? There is also Sandra, Mika's ex-girlfriend, who he cannot seem to get over, but Mika cannot
shake that Leah has captured his heart. Author Kathrin Schrocke tells the story of two teens and their
tender, quirky, and extraordinary love.
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Speechless
Winner of the UK’s Richard & Judy Search for a Bestseller Competition, this page-turning debut novel
follows an orphan whose late, beloved best friend bequeaths her a treasure hunt that leads her all over
Victorian England and finally to the one secret her friend never shared. It is 1831 when eight-year-old
Aurelia Vennaway finds a naked baby girl abandoned in the snow on the grounds of her aristocratic
family’s magnificent mansion. Her parents are horrified that she has brought a bastard foundling into
the house, but Aurelia convinces them to keep the baby, whom she names Amy Snow. Amy is brought up as a
second-class citizen, despised by Vennaways, but she and Aurelia are as close as sisters. When Aurelia
dies at the age of twenty-three, she leaves Amy ten pounds, and the Vennaways immediately banish Amy
from their home. But Aurelia left her much more. Amy soon receives a packet that contains a rich
inheritance and a letter from Aurelia revealing she had kept secrets from Amy, secrets that she wants
Amy to know. From the grave she sends Amy on a treasure hunt from one end of England to the other: a
treasure hunt that only Amy can follow. Ultimately, a life-changing discovery awaitsif only Amy can
unlock the secret. In the end, Amy escapes the Vennaways, finds true love, and learns her dearest
friend’s secret, a secret that she will protect for the rest of her life. An abandoned baby, a treasure
hunt, a secret. As Amy sets forth on her quest, readers will be swept away by this engrossing gem of a
novel—the wonderful debut by newcomer Tracy Rees.

SPACE TO CREATE IN CHINESE SCIENCE FICTION.
"Major Jim Gant, a man seen by many of us as the 'perfect insurgent,'--an inspiring, gifted, courageous
leader -- GENERAL DAVID H. PETRAEUS (U.S. Army, Ret.) THE PAPER THAT ROCKED OSAMA BIN LADEN Team members
during the May 2, 2011 U.S. military raid that killed Osama Bin Laden seized piles of Al Qaeda
intelligence. One piece of evidence found in Bin Laden's personal sleeping quarters was an English
language copy of Jim Gant's One Tribe at a Time. It contained notes in the margins consistent with
others identified as written by Osama Bin Laden. A directive from Osama Bin Laden to his intelligence
chief was also discovered. It identified Jim Gant by name as an impediment to Al Qaeda's operational
objectives for eastern Afghanistan. Bin Laden ordered that Gant be assassinated. "[One Tribe at a Time]
was hugely importantat a time when I was looking for ideas on Afghanistan[Gant] was the first to write
it down, in a very coherent fashion, very readable, very encouraging franklyand there is enormous power
in that." --General David H. Petraeus (U.S. Army, Ret.) quoted in American Spartan: The Promise, The
Mission, and The Betrayal of Special Forces Major Jim Gant by Ann Scott Tyson Washington Post reporter
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Ann Scott Tyson read "One Tribe at a Time," and - informed by her combat experience in Afghanistan and
Iraq and her eight years as a reporter in China - she realized that Jim's paper made sense. She decided
to write a story about Jim entitled, "Jim Gant, the Green Beret who could win the war in Afghanistan."
After the article appeared in January 2010, as Jim was in Washington, D.C., attending Pashto language
training, he met Ann and the two fell in love. She followed his mission in Afghanistan and wrote
AMERICAN SPARTAN: The Promise, the Mission, and the Betrayal of Special Forces Major Jim Gant.

Changers Book Two
Designed to help improve students' exam performance and increase language competence, this title
includes task types that familiarise students with the tasks they will face in the exam, practice and
guidance pages that build confidence in answering them and an answer key that gives clear explanations
as to why the given answer is incorrect.

Crimson Spell, Vol. 1 (Yaoi Manga)
Recommended in John Green's Book Giving Guide for the Holidays 2015 Devon Tennyson wouldn't change a
thing. She's happy silently crushing on best friend Cas, and blissfully ignoring the future after high
school. But the universe has other plans. It delivers Devon's cousin Foster, an unrepentant social
outlier with a surprising talent, and the obnoxiously superior and maddeningly attractive jock, Ezra,
right where she doesn't want them--first into her P.E. class and then into every other aspect of her
life. With wit, heart, and humor to spare, First & Then is a contemporary novel about falling in
love--with the unexpected boy, with a new brother, and with yourself.

First & Then
Not since THE BOOK THIEF has the character of Death played such an original and affecting part in a book
for young people. Flora and Henry were born a few blocks from each other, innocent of the forces that
might keep a white boy and an African American girl apart; years later they meet again and their mutual
love of music sparks an even more powerful connection. But what Flora and Henry don't know is that they
are pawns in a game played by the eternal adversaries Love and Death, here brilliantly reimagined as two
extremely sympathetic and fascinating characters. Can their hearts and their wills overcome not only
their earthly circumstances, but forces that have battled throughout history? In the rainy Seattle of
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the 1920's, romance blooms among the jazz clubs, the mansions of the wealthy, and the shanty towns of
the poor. But what is more powerful: love? Or death?

The Incredible Story of Henry N. Brown
After her behavior causes her to lose her popular friends and results in one person being hospitalized,
Chelsea takes a vow of silence.

The Game of Love and Death
An inventive and richly visual novel about young lovers on a quest to find a cure for a magical ailment,
perfect for readers of Alice Hoffman Strange things are happening on the remote and snowbound
archipelago of St. Hauda's Land. Unusual winged creatures flit around the icy bogland, albino animals
hide themselves in the snow-glazed woods, and Ida Maclaird is slowly turning into glass. Ida is an
outsider in these parts, a mainlander who has visited the islands only once before. Yet during that one
fateful visit the glass transformation began to take hold, and now she has returned in search of a cure.
Midas Crook is a young loner who has lived on the islands his entire life. When he meets Ida, something
about her sad, defiant spirit pierces his emotional defenses. As Midas helps Ida come to terms with her
affliction, she gradually unpicks the knots of his heart. Love must be paid in precious hours and, as
the glass encroaches, time is slipping away fast. Will they find a way to stave off the spread of the
glass? The Girl with Glass Feet is a dazzlingly imaginative and magical first novel, a love story to
treasure.

Freak City
Winner of the 2014 Helen Sheehan YA Book PrizeIt's 1993, and the Teen Spirit Generation pulses to the
hum of the grunge movement. Sixteen-year-old Maggie Lynch is plucked from her blue-collar Chicago
neighborhood to a small town on the Irish Sea. Surviving off care-packages of Spin magazine and
Twizzlers from her rocker uncle Kevin, she wonders if she'll ever find her place in this new world. When
tragedy and first love simultaneously strike, Maggie embarks upon a forbidden quest to fulfill a dying
wish. Her pilgrimage takes her from the coastal town of Bray to a dodgy youth hostel in Dublin and
finally to a life-altering Nirvana concert in Rome. Maggie finds adventure, amazing music, and a mess of
trouble, but also a previously untapped strength in herself to really live. Unlike other YAnovels, this
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story is beautifully character-driven and devoid of far-fetched coincidence. It avoids the tropes of
being set in nameless suburbia or told in a sardonic first-person voice. The time period will appeal to
the counterculture teens of todaywho have posters of Kurt Cobain plastered on their walls as well as
theolder set of readers who grew up with Maggie. Additional bonus features and suggested reading lists
create an entire experience for any age."

Finger Play Activities
This study of Chinese science fiction will be of interest to students, SF fans, and even to those with a
mere passing fancy of science fiction in the Middle Kingdom. The book is split into three main parts;
firstly the development of Anglo-American and Chinese SF are compared - mainly for those who are new to
the ""genre."" Next, the ""unspoken"" limiting guidelines for authors that no one can / will universally
agree on are discussed. Also, historical case studies demonstrate why freedom to create is absolutely
vital to the progressive developments of companies and even countries which also rings true for China's
role in the 21st century. Finally, a sampling of 12 short stories by three major authors over the last
forty years are examined for content that agrees with statements made about SF in China by experts in SF
studies as well as authors themselves. All this helps even a novice in the subject to gain important
insights into what it means to be an SF author in China.

Cambridge Preparation for the TOEFL® Test Book with CD-ROM and Audio CDs Pack
By the Time You Read This
In Book Two of the Changers Series, our protagonist undergoes a second transformation--returning to a
male body.

Testbuilder for TOEFL IBT
Upon wielding an ancient sword that has been passed down through his royal family for generations,
Prince Vald is struck by a curse that turns him into a demon! In search of guidance, Vald appeals to the
powerful sorcerer Halvi for help, and the two set out on a journey to break the curse. However, there is
one thing the handsome sorcerer is keeping secret from the young prince—the raging demon that Vald turns
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into every night can only be calmed when Halvi satisfies his lust! And so begins their epic journey in
search of clues to break the young prince’s curse. -- VIZ Media

Amy Snow
• Pride and Prejudice was only half the story • If Elizabeth Bennet had the washing of her own
petticoats, Sarah often thought, she’d most likely be a sight more careful with them. In this
irresistibly imagined belowstairs answer to Pride and Prejudice, the servants take center stage. Sarah,
the orphaned housemaid, spends her days scrubbing the laundry, polishing the floors, and emptying the
chamber pots for the Bennet household. But there is just as much romance, heartbreak, and intrigue
downstairs at Longbourn as there is upstairs. When a mysterious new footman arrives, the orderly realm
of the servants’ hall threatens to be completely, perhaps irrevocably, upended. Jo Baker dares to take
us beyond the drawing rooms of Jane Austen’s classic—into the often overlooked domain of the stern
housekeeper and the starry-eyed kitchen maid, into the gritty daily particulars faced by the lower
classes in Regency England during the Napoleonic Wars—and, in doing so, creates a vivid, fascinating,
fully realized world that is wholly her own. This ebook edition includes a Reading Group Guide.

One Tribe at a Time
A teddy bear witnesses the events of post-World War I Europe as it finds itself in the hands of ten
unrelated families after being lost, abandoned, and given away.

Longbourn
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